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From: Daniel Simon <syvdan13@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 12:14 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: Cannabis Regulation

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors:

| am requesting the Board to require a CUP (Conditional Use Permit) for all
new applications. If BOS will not change the proposed amendments to require
a CUP for processing applicants who already have a Land Use Permit, |
further request a requirement by the BOS to process indoors and use best
available odor control technology.

Further, we need to put a brake on adding more odor, whatever the

source. For the Santa Ynez Valley, the above solution will prevent adding
more cannabis odor in Buellton and the area west and south of it. That odor
already negatively impacts existing agriculture, the health of residents with
sensitive receptors, its schools’ children and tourism.

My wife and | are longtime residents of the Valley and feel that the cannabis is
both extremely offensive and potentially harmful to our health and those of
the other Valley residents.

This is a very important issue and we would like the BOS to take strong
affirmative action. Thank you.

Daniel Simon
Attorney at Law

LAW OFFICES OF DANIEL 1. SIMON
905 Croft Lane

Solvang, California 93463

(805) 686-2805/Tele

(805) 350-0480/Mobile

Email: syvdani3@yahoo.com

The mountains are high and Beijing is far away.



The information contained in this electronic mail transmission is confidential and
intended to be sent only to the stated recipient of the transmission. It may therefore be
protected from unauthorized use or dissemination by the attorney-client and/or attorney
work-product privileges. If you are not the intended recipient or the intended recipient's
agent, you are hereby notified that any review, use, dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. You are also asked to notify us
immediately by telephone and to return the original document to us immediately by mail
at the address above. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.



